August 2022
Dear 4th grader and family,

Hi' My name is Hannah Lane (Miss Lane) and | am so excited
to be your 4th grade teacher this year!

One of my favorite things about teaching is getting to know
you and your family, so here’s a little introduction about me.
| graduated from Western Michigan University. Go Broncos! |
Throughout my professional experiences I've worked as a |
reading interventionist, substitute teacher, tutor, nanny, and
camp counselor. This is my fourth year as a teacher at
Walnut Hills and | am so looking forward to it. When I'm not
at school | like to spend time with my family and friends,
watch movies, read, travel, and enjoy the outdoors. | can’t
wait to learn all about you!

This year is going to be filled with lots of adventures and fun learning opportunities.
You will need your own set of school supplies. You will need 3 notebooks, 3 folders,
sticky notes, highlighters, coloring utensils, erasers, pencils, scissors, glue,
headphones (optional), and a small pencil box/bag to store your materials. Make
sure to label all of your school supplies with your name. If you are not able to get
supplies please let me know. Qur class would also appreciate any supply donations
from the list above, as well as, tissues, disinfectant wipes, hand sanitizer, and ziploc
bags. Thank you for being prepared and helping us all get ready for this year.

Please join me in Room 18 at our Walnut Hills Back to School
| Open House on Wednesday, August 17th from 5:30-7:00 pm.
It will be open house style, so you can come and go anytime
during the above time frame. | can’t wait to see you soon!

| encourage you to like/follow our 4th Grade Walnut Hills
=l Facebook page for updates. Feel free to contact me at
8 hannahlane@gpsiacketsorg and/or my classroom phone
(616) 236-7594 or 225-1000 extension x8708. | am here to
= help in any way. Get ready for the best year in 4th grade!
‘= Thank youll )
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